
WEEKLY WISSAHICKON

FROM THE DIRECTORS
Dear Families: The Lower School Honor Roll celebration will be on Wednesday, March 29th from 9-

10am. Middle School's will be on Thursday, March 30th from 9-10am. 

Also, the WCS 3rd graders are having an art exhibit! Ms. Tamara has worked with our 3rd grade

students to create ceramic sculptures of animals and, Arcadia University art students will be creating

the habitats for the animals and placing them in the Awbury Arboretum. The opening reception will

be on Saturday, April 1st from 1-4pm. Please join us in celebrating our artists! See attached flyer for

more info.
Ms. O'Shea

8th grade class fees are past due! Graduation fees are $275.00 per student. Please follow up with me

via email, g.minor@wissahickoncharter.org or phone, 267-774-4370 ext. 2259 ASAP. Thank you. 

Also, for any Middle School girls who are interested in participating, please see the attached flyer
regarding the 2017 Girls Climate Summit.

Ms. Gina

FROM THE ASSESSMENT AND ACCOUNTABILITY OFFICE
Dear Families: Please save the dates for our upcoming PSSA testing days. Also, please see below for

PSSA testing policies and guidelines.

Tuesday, April 4th-Friday, April 7th (English/Language Arts: Grades 3-8)
Tuesday, April 25th-Thursday, April 27th (Mathematics: Grades 3-8)
Tuesday, May 2nd-Wednesday, May 3rd (Awbury)/Wednesday, May 3rd-Thursday, May 4th
(Fernhill(Science: Grades 4 and 8))



Mr. Paul

FROM THE FRONT OFFICE 

We are still collecting Box Tops for Education to help raise funds to support our various classes and

programs. While you shop, keep an eye out for the small pink items found on many grocery items.

Clip them o� and send them in with your child to drop o� in the collection bin in the o�ice. 

We are also still collecting any slightly used footwear and donating them to our Shoe Box Recycling

program. All donations will help raise funds to support WCS and all of our wonderful classes and

programs. Thank you for your support!

Ms. Shonda and Mr. Justin

FROM THE WPP
-Our Yankee Candle fundraiser ends on Thursday, March 30th. Please make sure your child returns

the order form with payments to the school by this date. 
-It's Talent Show Time! Participation forms are now available at the front o�ice for students (and

sta�) interested in performing. Completed forms must be returned to the school no later than

Monday, April 3rd. The show will be held on Friday, May 19th at 6:30pm in the school gymnasium. 
-Our Spring School Cleanup will be held on Saturday, April 8th at 9:00am. Bring your yard tools and a

pair of gloves and help keep our school grounds beautiful! 

Please contact the Wissahickon Parent Partnership at WPPAwbury@gmail.com. 

Join us on Facebook at Wissahickon Parent Partnership-Awbury Campus. Thank you!

FROM THE DEVELOPMENT OFFICE
We rely on the generosity of friends and family like you to preserve the programs that make
Wissahickon a magical place to come to school-Discovery class, a fully-stocked library,
extracurriculars, and much more! 
We are so grateful to you for all the ways you support your students and the Wissahickon Charter
community. As you visit the school this week to learn about your student's progress, consider making
a gi� to the Wissahickon Charter School Annual Fund. 
You can make your gi� in person this week with cash or check. Alternatively, you can make a gi� right
now with your credit card on our website. 



Also, if your child(ren) are interested in attending a Day Camp during our Spring Break, please see the

attached flyer below.
Ms. Allie & Ms. Anne

EXTRA CLOTHES
Dear Families: If you have gently used school uniforms, particularly blue jean or sweat bottoms, sizes

6-12 for boys and girls, please donate to the school. Sometimes, we may need spare clothes for our

little ones. If you have clothes that do not fit and want to donate them to the school, you will be able

to swap them for clothes that fit. Thank you.

IMPORTANT DATES

Wednesday, March 29th, 9:00-10:00am: Lower School Honor Roll Celebration 
Thursday, March 30th, 9:00-10:00am: Middle School Honor Roll Celebration
Thursday, March 30th: Deadline to return Yankee Candle order forms and payments

IMPORTANT REMINDERS

If your child is sick, please keep him/her home until illness ends. 
All students are considered late as of 8:21am everyday.
Our early dismissal cut-o� times are 2:30pm on regular dismissal days and 11:45am on half
days.
In the event your child(ren) are picked up a�er 3:45pm and 1:00pm on half days, you will be
charged $1 per minute.

GREEN TIP OF THE WEEK #28
Save trees. Go paperless. Consider reading your newspaper and magazine subscriptions online.

Switch to electronic banking and credit card payment too. *Have any Green Tips you want to share?

Then send them to jtrot@wissahickoncharter.org.*
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